
Date: 20-10-2020 

New Blown 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

 

Vacation Notice 

 

Dear Guardians 

This is to inform all of you that due to the biggest religious festival Autumnal 

Durgapuja of the Hindu community, New Blown’s online educational activities 

will remain closed from October 24, 20 to October 27, 20. However the online 

educational activities of New Blown will be resumed from October 28, 20, 

Wednesday.  

Let this Durgapuja bring luminous happiness and peace in the home of all our 

guardians of the Hindu community. New Blown family wishes you the greetings 

of this Autumnal Durgapuja.         

 

 

Thanking you 

 

____________________ 

Md Kamruzzaman     

Principal, New Blown 

 

 

 


